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What have we been learning? 

We had a fantastic time at Berkeley Castle on Monday. The children were very well behaved 

and a credit to the school. We had a great day, which started with a tour of the castle, this 

was followed by a dragon trail through the garden. We then had a lovely time in the 

butterfly house with a number of butterflies landing on us. We loved trying on the clothes 

and being Kings and Queens. We finished our day by putting into place all of the sketching 

skills we have learnt this year and chose to sketch either the castle or the cannons.  

              

 

                 

More photos will be added to the website for you to view.  

We all did really well in Sports Day this week. We showed great team spirit and support and 

all tried very hard in all of our races.  
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Next Week 

We will be starting our last 2 project outcomes. We 

will be creating a PowerPoint “How has it 

changed?” about how the fashions of the queens 

and kings have changed and will document this 

through pictures and text.  

We will also be starting our mini project “Will the 

Queen like it?” - we will be making a panel for a 

quilt fit for a queen! 

In maths, we will be looking at 2 step addition and 

subtraction problems linked to Cinderella.  

We will also be sharing and using our last book of 

this topic “Trust me, Cinderella Rocks!” 

Other News 

We still need parents to come and help with the 

sewing on the following dates 3rd July, 4th July and 

am on 5th July.                                   

 Please let staff know if you can help. 

Lots of children have a lot of unfinished books in 

their bug club libraries. Please ensure that you give 

your children the opportunities to read and finish 

all the activities linked to these books before the 

end of term. 

Don’t forget, it is our topic outcome on Wednesday 

12th July at 10am.  

 


